
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

05/06/16 A letter addressed to Superintendent Gronseth and School Board 

Members from Janelle Zuech, Co-Chair, and on behalf of the American 

Indian Education Parent Committee, expressing concern about the 

proposed $50,000 cut to the American Indian Education program. The 

Parent Committee states that any financial loss to the program would be 

detrimental to the gains they are striving for in the areas of graduation 

rates and American Indian cultural curriculum development, among 

others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


